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Newsletter January 2024



Hello everyone! We hope you and your children have settled back in after the festive break and you all had a lovely time off! We have some really important information that we didn’t want you to miss, so please have a read below!

Dates for the diary

With holiday club fast approaching, it is really important to emphasise that without people booking, we will not be able to open. We need a certain number of children each day for it to be viable for the club to run, and as it stands this threshold has not yet been met. With that in mind, if you need childcare over the holidays, please book ASAP and see how to do so below.

February Half Term Holiday Club: Monday February 12th – Friday 16th.  

Booking will be open until Friday January 26th. Please book as soon as possible to avoid disappointment.
Any bookings after this date cannot be guaranteed. All payments are due no later than February 9th. 

Easter Holiday Club: Tuesday April 2nd – Friday 12th

All Inset Days: Kids’ Club will no longer be opening on inset days.

How to book: 

Please email Suzannah at bowerhamkidsclub@gmail.com. Unfortunately, the ParentApp booking system still isn’t working. When you have booked, please confirm with Suzannah when and how you have paid i.e. bank transfer, vouchers etc. 

Feedback from survey of provision

During the summer term we asked parents to complete a survey on the current cost and session provision. Like many families and businesses, we have noticed an increase in costs, and we needed to consider how to ensure the financial sustainability and viability of the Club. However, with the Government announcement of the increase in the living wage we will see a substantial rise in staff wage costs. The changes that we have previously implemented unfortunately do not cover this increase in costs. Unfortunately, we have no choice but to increase the cost of the after-school club sessions. The new cost will be £9.00 per session, and this will come into effect on April 1st.
Impact of the cost of living

The cost-of-living crisis has had and continues to have, a monumental impact on the club. We rely on the payment of fees to operate, so if you are struggling in any way to pay, please contact the club. 

Please also check Childcare Choices to see if you are eligible for additional support, at https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk. 

Contact Details 

Manager: Suzannah Keeves on 07530367915. Suzannah can be contacted between Monday to Friday from 7.30am - 6pm. Any text messages sent outside of these times will be answered during working hours the following day and emails usually within 24 hours. 
Deputy Manager: Samantha Brand on 07805867741. Sam is available Monday to Friday between 7.30-9am and 2.30-6pm.

Email: bowerhamkidsclub@gmail.com

Facebook: Bowerham Kids’ Club

ParentApp: This is the main platform that we use to share information with parents, for parents to book holiday club, complete additional forms and to notify us of absences.

Please like and follow our Facebook page. Bowerham Kids Club
Please note that we are unable to receive Messenger and WhatsApp calls or messages when in the school building.

Thank you for all of your support.

Suzannah and the Kids’ Club team
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